
 
 

Eligibility for the Trainee Specialist Division 

 

01st November 2023 

 

 

Following an amendment to the Medical Practitioners Act 2007 on the 6th November 2020, all 

doctors who are eligible for registration in the General Division are automatically eligible for 

registration in the Trainee Specialist division.  

A doctor may provide a current or old registration certificate showing registration in the General 

Division which should be accepted as evidence of eligibility for registration in the Trainee Specialist 

division. 

For doctors who are not yet active on the register, evidence of their eligibility email to the General 

division which is provided to them after a full assessment has been completed, should also be 

accepted as evidence of eligibility for the Trainee specialist division. 

Please be advised that the Medial Council cannot confirm eligibility to any division of the register 

until your application has been assessed.   

 

Kind regards 

Registration Team. 

 

Medical Council, Kingram House, Kingram Place, Dublin 2, D02 XY88 

  

 

Ag cosaint na n-othair, ag tacú leis na ndochtúirí - Protecting Patients, Supporting Doctors 

 

 

 

 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.medicalcouncil.ie%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cstephanie.kelly%40mcirl.ie%7C21e4b36593fa4f1cc0ca08dbdadace22%7C81243114084d4776a7cf60151e203a49%7C0%7C0%7C638344405531606793%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B9noeZ3PvEZrq3pKHw4%2BfqEBPeRjBxbVfRFtr9U6b3U%3D&reserved=0


 
 

 

 


